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In all thy ways acknowledge Him and He shall direct thy paths. Prov. 3:6 

It has been a blessing to us 
to be involved in the 

Spanish church here in 
Bradenton, FL. The church 
is beginning a new Spanish 
ministry in Ocala, FL. Last 
week 2 people were saved. 
David preaches frequently 

and Heidi is teaching a 
preschool class.  

We are looking forward to the month of October 
when, Lord willing, we will be participating in two 

missionary conferences. The 13th through the 17th we 
will be at Faith Baptist in SC and then will spend 4 

days in NYC at Calvary Baptist. We look forward to 
seeing many friends again and being involved in the 

conferences.  
Then at the end of October we have been invited to 

Puerto Rico for the anniversary of the Iglesia Bautista 
Cristo Rey, which began in our home 25 years ago. It 

is the first time we have been back to Puerto Rico since 
leaving ten years ago. We will also have services in the 
church in San Sebastian where we worked for several 

years.  
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Cherie has been in Brazil since August and will be 
there until November taking Child Evangelism 
training to better teach children.  She had planned to 
go to college in August, but she felt the Lord would 
have her take this training. She is learning Portuguese 
and we are excited about the opportunity the Lord has 
given her. 

In March and April we 
are planning a trip to 
Peru to help in the 
ministry. We would 
appreciate your prayers 
that we will know 
where the Lord would 
have us minister this 
next term. The fields are 
white and there are 
many opportunities to 
serve. We just want to 
know exactly which one 
the Lord would have us 
to take. 
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Christa and Fernando’s wedding went well 
and we are praising the Lord for bringing 
them together. It was great to have the 
whole family together. 
 

The Toronjal church in Bolivia is doing 
well. There are new people attending and 
the inside of the church is being painted. 
They are having a soccer tournament in the 
neighborhood to get to know some of the 
young people in the area and are having 
their anniversary this month. 

Please Pray 
 

Emilia and Francisco – 
spiritual growth 

 
New church plant in Ocala, FL 

 
Cherie in Brazil 

 
Safety in traveling for the 
missionary conferences 

 

Thank you for your continued prayers. Even though we are not on the field at 
this time while we are getting Cherie situated in college and visiting our 
churches we desire that God would use us wherever we are. We appreciate all of 
you who support us financially and thank the Lord for each of you. 
 
Hoping to see many of you soon. 
 
David and Heidi Racke 
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